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Growing Strong Schools:
Building Strong Futures.

By Mrs. Tracy Donich, District Administrator

We believe that strong schools help build strong communities. And we know that in addition
to exceptional teaching and learning, building strong schools takes trust, communication, and

a shared commitment to working together.

This fall, we are launching several new efforts to support student success, listen to our
community, and make school-to-home communication easier. These steps are all part of our
Strategic Plan, which includes commitments to collaboration, compassion, communication,

equity, and having a growth mindset.

Respecting Your Investment.

As a public school district, we take our
financial responsibility to the community
very seriously. We remain committed to
being fiscally responsible stewards of
taxpayer dollars, while offering meaningful
programming for students and families.

Listening to Our Community.

In October, we are sending out a short
community survey to all district residents.
Whether you have kids in school or not, we
value your voice. This survey will help us
understand your priorities and guide future
decisions about our programs, services, and
long-term planning.

Making Communication Easier.

We’re excited to introduce ParentSquare, a
new communication tool for families and
staff. This upgrade is part of our strategic
commitment to clear and consistent
communication.

Celebrating Student Success.

We are proud to share that last year our
students outperformed the State average in
reading and math. We attribute this to
teachers implementing new strategies and
materials, and enhanced intervention
processes with progress monitoring
throughout the school year. Our students
are working hard, and | applaud our staff for
helping them grow every year.

At Trevor-Wilmot, our goal is to provide a safe, healthy, and responsible environment where
students can learn and grow. With your continued support, | am confident we can meet
today’s challenges while building an even brighter future for our Timberwolves.
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TWC(RECREATION[&Y
OMMUNITY SERVICES

Here S What s Commg up'

-
PUMPKIN ADULT BINGO
DECORATING CRAFT NIGHT
CONTEST srsori

Free to the community

OCTOBER 15
5:30-7:30 PM
Cafetorium

5:30-8:30 PM | Rm 122
Design Your Own T-shirt

by

5:30-8:30 PM | Rm 122
Decorative Wooden Tree

FAMILY LEGO

CLUB . 6-7:30 PM | Cafetorium
OCTOBER 16 \Zé
6-7 PM | TWC Rm 122 N 6-7:30 PM | Cafetorium
NOVEMBER 20 pAGE T“RNERS Free to the communit
6-7 PM | TWC Rm 122 BOOK CLUB
Free to the NOVEMBER 6 GINGERBREAD
community. 5-6 PM|R 122
- Opents DECEIM ;:': . HOUSE COMPE'I'I'I'ION
O __ages 4+
5-6 PM | Room 122 DECEMBER 7
Free to the community 2-4PM |

Cafetorium

YOUTH DODGEBALL TOURNAMENT

OPEN GYM &

NOVEMBER 15 | 9 AM - 12 PM | CAFETORIUM
. Age Level Brackets: K-2, 3-5, 6-8 G%?'[EB'::?:"
$60 Team Fee.
NOVEMBER 14

Teams must register by November 4. DECEMBER 11

Some events require pre-registration and have a fee. For information, visit www.facebook.com/TWCGSD



Supporting Trevor-Wilmot Families

We believe strong schools are built through strong relationships... with students, families, and our community. That’s why we
are proud to offer meaningful programs that connect, support, and uplift families right here in our district.

Meet Our Family Engagement Liaison: Pangkong Fox

We're thrilled to introduce Pangkong Fox as our new District Family Engagement Liaison
—a dedicated role focused entirely on supporting TWC families and strengthening
communication between families and teachers. Whether you need help navigating the
IEP process, want to better understand school resources, or just need a listening ear,
Pangkong is here for you.

“My goal is to help families feel welcome, informed, and empowered to take an active
role in their child’s education.” — Pangkong Fox, Family Engagement Liaison

Wolf Pups 3-year-old Playgroup

Wolf Pups is our beloved playgroup designed for 3-year-olds who live in the Trevor-
Wilmot School District. Through fun and engaging sessions filled with free play, crafts,
snacks, and storytime, children develop critical social-emotional and early literacy skills.

Meets Mondays & Wednesdays, 1-2:30 PM beginning October 6
? Trevor-Wilmot School
R, Call 262-862-2356 to register

Child Find: Ensuring Every Child Thrives

The Child Find program is our district’s effort to locate, identify, and evaluate children
ages 2'2 to 5 who may benefit from special education services—even if they are not yet
enrolled at Trevor-Wilmot. These free developmental screenings help ensure every child
has access to the services and support they need to thrive.

“* 2025-26 Child Find Dates:

November 12, 2025 | 1:00-2:30 PM and March 9, 2026 | 1:00-2:30 PM
? Trevor-Wilmot School District

R, Call 262-862-2356 to learn more or schedule your screening.

If you’re a parent, grandparent, caregiver, or neighbor of a young child in our district, we invite you to explore these
opportunities or visit our website to learn more. Your involvement makes Trevor-Wilmot School stronger!
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Trevor-Wilmot Consolidated Grade School District

Dedicated to Students; United for Excellence.

Why Choose Trevor-Wilmot? We offer a caring and safe environment and personal attention for all learners!
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Trevor-Wilmot Now Offers
Fu//—Day AND Ha/f—Day LK programs.

New to Trevor-Wilmot? Visit our website to learn how to enroll, or call us to schedule a tour of our school! 262-862-2356.

Not a resident? We accept non-resident open enrollment applications via Wisconsin’s Public School Open Enrollment or Alternative
Open Enrollment. Learn more at dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment



